附件：
IAEA会议报名通知

Dear Colleagues,

The registration is now open for the second interactive webinar in the IAEA Webinar Series on the role of government and key organizations in the development of the national infrastructure needed for a new nuclear power programme. An important element of the IAEA Milestones Approach is a mechanism to coordinate efforts among the many organizations and individuals who have roles to play in considering and developing a nuclear power programme. This mechanism is referred to as a nuclear energy programme implementing organization (NEPIO).

[bookmark: _GoBack]Date and time
26 August 2020, Wednesday
14:00-15:15 (+2 GMT zone)

The webinar will focus on the evolving responsibilities and functions of a NEPIO, as well as possible structures for this key organization (the others being the regulatory body and the owner/operator of the nuclear power plant).

The following experts from the IAEA and Member States will offer their perspectives and share their experience in nuclear power programme development:
•   Thibaud Reysset, IAEA Nuclear Infrastructure Development Section
•   Benjamin Nyarko, Ghana Atomic Energy Commission, Ghana
•   Liliya Dulinets, Ministry of Energy, Belarus
•   Marcelo Gomes da Silva, Eletronuclear, Brazil
 
By attending this webinar you will:
•   Improve your knowledge on the NEPIO’s responsibilities and functions, and how these evolve in each phase of the IAEA Milestones Approach to develop the nuclear power infrastructure;
•   Increase your awareness on different possible NEPIO structures and hear about Member State experiences in coordinating the national effort to establish a successful nuclear power programme, and
•   Gain insights from specific examples of a NEPIO’s activities and learn how programme development is aligned to be consistent with national policies and strategies.
There will be a live Q&A after the presentations.

Even if you cannot attend the event, registration will ensure that you are sent a link to the recording of the event.
More information on this IAEA Webinar Series is available here.
Please feel free to share this email with other interested individuals and organizations.
 
We look forward to welcoming you at this webinar,
 
Best regards,
Nuclear Infrastructure Development Section
Division of Nuclear Power, IAEA Department of Nuclear Energy
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